
My name is John Hennessy. I am a life long resident of the state of Kansas and currently reside in 
Wichita. 
 
I have been involved in the Cannabis Industry for over a decade. I have owned and operated several 
Medical Marijuana Grows in California and Oklahoma. I launched Medical Marijuana in Oklahoma in 
2018. And I have previously operated five dispensary locations and a 25,000 square foot, triple stack 
grow facility. 
 
As of today, I own and operate a processing facility, grow, and a dispensary in the Oklahoma City region. 
The dispensary has been recognized by two major Oklahoma publications this last year. I’m here in 
support of SB560. And am also here to address some things that I believe will cause some conflict for the 
state of Kansas.. 
 
  
 
Licensing and application fees 
The process of obtaining the medical marijuana cards 
Conflict between counties in compliance 
Equal opportunity 
 
 
 
  
 
 
In conclusion I hope this information helps the committee relook at some of the language in the bill.  I 
also ask that you pass SB560 favorably. 
 
  
 
  
 
 
Thank you, 
 
John Hennessy  
  
 
  
 
  
 


